
 
 

June 13, 2013 

Karen Kennedy 
Director of Special Education 
Lionsgate Academy Charter School #4183-07 
1170 Red Fox Road 
Arden Hills, MN 55112 
 
Dear Ms. Kennedy: 
 

The Division of School Finance has received your request for the tuition billing system to include 
unreimbursed general education cost rates for Lionsgate Academy Charter School for State 
Fiscal Year (SFY) 2014.  In accordance with Minnesota Statutes, section 125A.11, Subdivision 
1, the request for additional revenue to cover the unreimbursed cost is approved. 

An interim rate of $4.73 will be used for SFY 2014 which is 90 percent of the FY 2012 appeal 
rate. 

As additional enrollment data becomes available, the unreimbursed cost may change and the 
amount per membership hour will be adjusted accordingly. 

If you have any questions, please direct them to Michelle Jones at 651-582-8577 or email 
michelle.jones@state.mn.us. 
 

Sincerely, 

ORIGINAL SIGNED JUNE 13, 2013 

Dr. Brenda Cassellius 
Commissioner 
 
c: Carol Hokenson, Manager, Division of School Finance 

George Holt, Supervisor, Special Education Funding 
Michelle Jones, Special Education Funding 

 Diane Halpin, Lionsgate Academy 
 Ron Berger, School Business Solutions 
 Christopher Wood, Business Manager 
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